Santa Clara Town Hall:

Focusing on the Cameron
Creek Flooding Issues and
Possible Solutions

Come speak with State Representative Luis Terrazas, (D-39), State Senator
Gabriel Ramos, ( D- 28), and Grant County Commission Chair Chris Ponce

(D-1) about the issues around flooding in the Santa Clara area. Time

permitting, other topics may be discussed as well. Accompanying them for
the discussion will be Village Mayor Arnold Lopez and Village

Administrator Sheila Hudman.

Join us on the 29th of September from 5:00- 6 pm The meeting will be held
at Village Hall, 516 Fort Bayard Street in Santa Clara.

All are welcome. Please note that this meeting will be focused on the Cameron

Creek Flooding Issues.
For questions or concerns, please call the Village Hall at 575-537-2443.



